THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA
CHAPEL HILL

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

Degember 26, 1958
Dear Professor Ferrater:

Thenk you very much for your reply to my
recent letter,

I would be deeply indebted to you 1if you
would send me a copy of your book on death.
Ferhepe I cen alley any nmieglvinge you may
have on thie score by saylng that the study
of desth I am engeged in 18 & project of
some yeere effort and ceriainly will not

be even 1ln draft form for several years,

s0 thet any thing I might write which would
include reference to your book would be
gble to take advantage of the new edition
you are planning. But meesnwhlle, the old
edition would be of greet velue to me. There
is only one thing --a short article--I1 heve
completed sp far on or toward a prhllosophy
of death, end that will appear in AEarluﬁn
Imego in & yeer or so, When 1t does, I will
send you an offprint and will be most lnterested
in your commente, I don't know how you felt
whille éngaged in your study and work on
desth; I am selized by the total subject in
guch a way that the question 1ieg not what I
think of it but what 1t thinks of me.

I em plenning to attend the Weegtern Dlvieicon
meeting this April-Mgy in Wlesconsin. It wpuld
be a pleasant surprise to meet you there.

With thanks for your lettaf, your book, and
your courtesy in general, end wlith good wilshes

for the New Year,

Maurlce Natanson
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